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Good Afternoon NAM Families!

As we start the new school year, I want to thank our families for choosing North Avondale as the
school for your child(ren). We know you have choices, and you chose us. I am excited to get started.

This year we are continuing to pilot a district Montessori curriculum. We will also continue our multi-
year project to move toward being an Accredited Montessori elementary through the American
Montessori Society. Nationwide, very few public Montessori schools have achieved this distinction.

The past two years have challenged bringing our community together in person. Working with NAMS
Foundation, staff, and families this year, we are looking at ways to safely bring our families together to
reinforce the bonds of the community.

?Sincerely,

John F. Corey
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